There are a lot of summer jobs that are difficult, boring , tedious and
tiresome. This is not one of them. You get paid to hang out with
kids (and cool counselors), go on field trips, swim, play games, hike
and just have fun. An don't forget the overnights! Your best summer
memories will be from the overnight campouts at Slim Baker Lodge
and other cool places in New Hampshire.

I was a TTCC camp counselor for 20 summers, and loved every one
of them. You will make memories that will last a lifetime. Years
later kids and counselors will remember you and the good times they
had with you in camp.

So make the most of your time as a counselor. Get to know each
camper. Set yourself apart from other counselors. When I was a
counselor I was known as the one who played Frisbee, led Snipe
hunts and made up games for bus rides. Bring your unique talents to
camp and share them with the campers.

Have fun this summer and make sure the kids do too, but remember
also to follow the rules. And don't forget there are other kids this
summer who may be digging ditches!

Sincerly,

Jim Felch



